
The date: 6/11/2025 
The week number: 24 
The walk number: 1817 
The weather: 79 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno,  

Eric Warren, Chip O’Connor, Judi Sato 
 

The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 1 

15  Bushtit 0.75 

4 American Crow 0.88 

1 Mourning Dove 1 

4 House Finch 1 

2 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.12 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.75 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

8 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

2 Red-crowned Parrot 0 

3 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

2 Common Raven 0.75 

6 House Sparrow 1 

3 European Starling 0.25 

1 Northern_Rough-
winged 

Swallow 0.25 

3 White-throated Swift 0.38 

5 Oak Titmouse 0.12 

3 California Towhee 0.88 

6 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

4 Nuttall’s  Woodpecker 0.25 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.88 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:56 
 
We had an outstanding walk: we set the record for the week by observing 24 species! The 
previous record was 23.  
The prediction was 19.9, so we bettered that by a good bit. The Oak Titmouse family was still 
hanging around.  
We also saw 4 Nuttall’s Woodpeckers, which is probably a record.  
The bird that brought us up to 24 was a Northern Rough-winged Swallow, which flew down in 
front of us 
and took a sip of water from the Caltech Hall pond.  We’ve not seen that happen before. So, as I 
said, an 
outstanding walk. 



 
Alan,  
6/16/2025 


